FOUNTAIN VALLEY PROFESSIONAL ASSOCIATION
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2019

NEW TECHNOLOGY LANGUAGE PROTECTS OUR PATIENTS AND OUR PRACTICE
CONTRACT EXTENDED UNTIL MARCH 31

The UNAC/UHCP-FVPA bargaining team and Tenet/Fountain Valley Regional Hospital reached
agreement on brand new contract language that ensures that your clinical judgment is not replaced or
superseded by computer algorithms.

The tentative agreement, which supports the provision of safe, therapeutic and effective care,
requires management to meet with the Healthcare Professional Advisory Committee (HPAC) before
rolling out any new technology. The language ensures RNs/professionals’ input and concerns are heard
prior to implementation. It also requires the employer to provide the necessary training to those members
affected by technology changes.

We also agreed to another extension of the contract until March 31. The next session is scheduled
for March 19 and 20. All members are invited to attend and observe our talks with management.

Sticker-up for FVPA starting Feb. 14

Get ready to sticker-up to show everyone that FVPA is united. Join the #FVPAStrong Challenge:
Post your photo with our new FVPA Strong sticker on our Facebook page (https://www.facebook.com/
UNACUHCP.FVPA) for a chance to win a $25 gift card. Look for your bargaining team to bring the
stickers to your unit.

Important Dates
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;FVPA STRONG! ,  March 13: GMM, Fountain Valley
> 4 Regional Hospital, Trailer B,

8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.

March 19 and 20: FVPA Bargaining,
9950 Slater Ave., Fountain Valley,
10:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.
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